From: Melissa Pepper [mailto:Redacted....]

Sent: 22 April 2018 09:19

To: LDFconsult

Subject: Epping Forest District Local Plan Submission Version 2017 - supplementary Regulation 20

representations

Dear Planning Policy Team,

Further to your email below, please find attached my supplementary Regulation 20 representations. I would grateful if you would include these in the information sent to the Planning Inspector for consideration alongside the Epping Forest District Local Plan Submission.

Kind regards

Melissa Pepper

From: LDFconsult < LDFconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk >

Sent: 26 March 2018 09:42

Subject: Epping Forest District Local Plan Submission Version 2017

Dear Consultee,

Please see attached letter if you wish to supplement your Regulation 20 representations to the Epping Forest District Local Plan Submission Version 2017.

Please note, representations must be received by the Council by **5pm** on **Monday 23 April 2018**.

Kind regards,

Planning Policy Team

Planning Policy | 01992 564517 Epping Forest District Council | Civic Offices | 323 High Street | Epping | Essex | CM16 4BZ

DISCLAIMER

This email is for the use of the intended recipients only. Any opinion or advice it contains is that of the sender and does not bind the authority in any way. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately and then delete the message. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this email. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting

software viruses, but we advise that you carry out your own virus checks on an attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused by software viruses. Internet email is not a secure communication medium, and we advise that you observe this lack of security when emailing us. Epping Forest District Council Postmaster@Eppingforestdc.gov.uk